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Maintenance staff has been busy filling summer work order requests throughout the 
buildings. Groundskeepers have been busy watering, trimming and mowing lawns. 
MSGIA gave annual custodial refresher training, the virtual courses taught right-to-
know, blood borne pathogens, hazardous communications, fire extinguisher, first 
aid, and coronavirus awareness. Doing preventive maintenance on the fire alarm & 
sprinkler/security alarm systems, both Fire Suppressions and Interstate Security did 
annual inspections of the buildings. Painted parking lot parking and crosswalks.

HIGH SCHOOL:
Replace fan motor in cooler, repair refrigerant line and restore refrigerant to the 
freezer in kitchen.

KWB:
Installed new LED lighting throughout the school.

BES:
Bruco deep clean/reseal gym floor. 

VC:
Installing new LED lighting throughout the school.   

NAPI:
Bruco deep clean/reseal gym floor.


